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Good Afternoon. 

First, on behalf of the Staff of here at the University of Georgia, I would like to thank you, 

President Morehead, for the Fall Staff Appreciation Day that is scheduled for December 18th.  It 

was a very nice surprise for us and we greatly appreciate you support of staff.  We also would 

like to thank your team who put this event together in such a short time.  You guys rock. 

During the past few months, the UGA Staff Council has been focusing on getting information to 

staff members about the upcoming changes.  As most of you know, major changes will be 

implemented on December 16th that will affect everyone here at the University.  Two big 

changes are a new payroll system and the implementation of new job classifications. The 

OneSource team and our Human Resources department have been great in attending our SC 

meetings and answering questions about these changes.  I also want to thank Russ Mumper for 

attending our meeting to answer questions about the CAR assessment that a majority of staff 

members had to complete. 

Thank you for your support and encouragement of staff here at the University of Georgia. 

 


